
 

 

September 28, 2018 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK...    

 
Greetings, 

 

We discussed with our students the feast of St. Vincent recently. In the words I 

read from Father Hathaway, St. Vincent de Paul was called the Apostle of Charity 

for his service. Father Hathaway encourages us in the words of our Lord to go out 

in twos, visiting the needy in their homes, providing them with respect, hope, and 

dignity as we strive to meet their corporal and spiritual needs. 

 

I have a few reminders regarding our dress code and teacher conferences. Students 

are not permitted to have decorated socks or shoes. All dress shoes should be solid 

black without any embellishments. Multiple uniform violations were handed out 

this week in hopes that we can have our students wearing their uniform each day 

with purpose and pride. I also ask that before/after school teacher conferences are 

scheduled in advance before a meeting takes place. Please be mindful of their 

assigned duties and other commitments to our school. Unscheduled meetings 

typically result in reactive behaviors and comments and these types of meetings do 

not serve the intended purpose, strengthening the partnership between parent and 

educator.  

 

Mrs. Karhoff had her baby last week and we can now officially add another 

member to our school community. Mom and baby are doing well and she is really 

enjoying her time at home with her new addition. Prayers continue for her and her 

wonderful family, Mrs. Warhurst has settled in nicely and we appreciate all she 

has and will do between now and the middle of November. 

 

Don’t underestimate what you, as a parent, can contribute to your child’s learning 

experiences. Getting involved in your child’s education can make a tremendous 

difference in your child’s academic success. Research shows a student’s academic 

achievement and self-esteem is closely related to positive parental participation in 

their education. Parents who help their child learn to read, spell, memorize, or use 

numbers are expanding their child’s opportunities to learn. In today’s busy world, 

it is often difficult to find the “extra” time, but little lessons regularly taught can 

go a long way. May we continue to grow in God’s grace and wisdom. 

 

God bless, 

Mr. Temple Macdonald  
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Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

September 28-29 

Oktoberfest 
 

October 3 

NJHS Induction 2:15pm 
 

October 5 

Mass with Rosary 
 

October 8 

Columbus Day-NO School 
 

October 12 

Interims 

Race For Education 
 

October 17 
Dress Down Day for Lions Club 
 

October 19 

Middle School Dance 7-10pm 
 

October 25 

Mass with Student of the Month 
 

October 26 
No School/Professional Development 

Trunk or Treat 5:30-8 pm 
 

November 1 

Mass-All Saints Day 
 

November 2 
Mass with Rosary 

Picture Makeup Day 
 

November 8 
Veterans Day White Table Ceremony 

Early Dismissal 11:30am 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

November 9 
Parent Teacher Conferences 

NO School 
 

November 13 

Dress  Down Day 
 

November 14 
Hearing & Vision Screening 

 

Please check the school website 

for the complete calendar. 
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School News  
 

 

 

Background Checks – Policies for School Parent Volunteers 
As part of the diocesan initiative to maintain a safe environment for our children, all volunteers with 

“substantial contact” with children are required to complete a background check prior to working in the school 

and to complete VIRTUS training.  This includes parents who wish to attend field trips or volunteer in support 

of classroom activities.  Parents are encouraged to complete this paperwork promptly and those who have not 

yet completed the background check process may request a packet of forms from the school  office.  

• The art room is looking for clean gallon milk containers. If you have any please send them in to school 

with your child marked for the art room. I am hoping to collect at least 2 per family. 

 

 

 

PTO News 
 

• Race for Education packets have been sent home! Please record your child’s donations if you would like to 

be eligible for prizes! Our school-wide donation contest will end on Friday, November 16th at 

3:00pm. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D49AAA722A3F49-race1  

  

• Give the gift of Education......St John PTO is sending an African child to Catholic School!!!! Please      

consider sending in a donation to send a second child to Catholic School in Africa. We would like          

donations submitted before Christmas break as their school begins in February. Thank you for your       

generosity!  

 

• We are still in need of a Spirit Night & Trunk or Treat coordinator. Your time is precious & so is SJES!!! 

Please think about Stepping Up. 
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